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Ronelo M. Solamillo- Sta. Catalina 1 District ‘ o
CAPABILITY BUILDING ON INSECT PEST AND DISEASE DIAGNOSIS FOR
LOWLAND VEGETABLES
1. You are hereby directed to attend the “Capability Building on Insect Pest and Disease

Diagnoses for Lowland Vegetables to be held at Melania Resort, Tanjay City, Negros Orietal
on July 3-5, 2018.

3. Travelling and other incidental expenses of the participants from DepEd - RRDCSC
implementers are chargeable against MOOE local funds/LGU Funds/other funds subject to
the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulation, while food and accommodation will

be provided by the Department of Agriculture.

4., For more information and queries, please see attached communication or you may contact
Ms. Jacqueline Eran at 09369880356 or Ms. Evelyn Jandog at 09955097680,

6. For your guidance and compliance.

WILFREDA D. BONGAL.0S, Ph. D. CESOQ V
Schools Division Superintendent®

cid/abbjr,




Repubilic of the Philippines
Province of Negros Oriental
PROVINCIAL AGRICULTURE OFFICE
Dumaguete City

luly 2, 2018

SUPT. WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, Ed, D., CESOV
Schools Division Supt, Negros Oriental Division,
Dumaguete City

Dear Supt. Bongalos:

The Regional Crop Protection Center, a crop protection arm of the Department of
Agriculture-RFO-7, in collaboration with the Provincial Agriculture Office, this province, will be
having its “Capacity Building on Insect Pest and Disease Diagnosis for Lowland Vegetables to be held
at Melania Resort, Tanjay City, Negros Oriental on July 3-5, 2018.

Among others, the training aims to a) prevent outbreaks of pest and disease thus minimizing
pest damage and ultimately economic losses, and 2) capacitate Local Government Unit-High Value
Crops Development Program (LGU-HVCDP) Technicians on the identification and management of
vegetable pests and diseases.

In this connection, we would like to invite three {3} RRDCSC Implementers from the
Department of Education of Negros Oriental to attend the said training. Food and accommodation
will be provided for the whole duration of the activity while other expenses shall be shouldered by
their respective LGUs.

For confirmation and queries, Ms. Jacqueline Eran, may be contacted at 09369880356 or
Ms, Evelyn Jandog at 09955097680 or {035)225-2855).

Thank you for your kind consideration on this invitation.

Truly yours,
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Provincial Agriculturist



